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         Friday 3rd November 2023 
  
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to you to remind everyone of the uniform 
expectations at Barrs Court Primary School.  
 
As you know, wearing a uniform has many benefits, including promoting a sense of pride in our 
school and creating a level playing field for all children. It also helps to ensure that children are 
dressed appropriately for a day of learning, and saves families time in choosing what to wear each 
day. At Barrs Court Primary School, we have a clear uniform policy that all children are expected to 
adhere to.  
 
This includes: 
 
Winter: 

• Black shoes (not boots or trainers) 

• Black or Navy: 

• Trousers (straight leg, not hipsters or culottes) 

• Skirt (knee-length) 

• Pinafore with a zip at the front 

• Gold polo shirt (Navy polo shirt in Year 5 & 6) (with or without the school logo) 

• Navy Barrs Court Sweatshirt or Cardigan (with or without the school logo) 

• Black or Navy socks/tights 
 

Summer Alternatives: 
 

• Black or Navy Shorts 

• Navy or Pale Blue Dress (gingham or stripes) 

• White socks 

• Black or Navy shoes (not sandals) 
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PE Kit to wear on PE days: 
 

• Black or Navy shorts 

• Gold T-Shirt (with or without the school logo) 

• Daps/Trainers 

• Black or Navy tracksuit bottoms (optional) for outdoor PE 
 
Items of Jewellery (including earrings) 
 
It is also important to note that we do not allow any jewellery to be worn in school, with the 
exception of small stud earrings and a watch. NOT A SMART WATCH. 
Stud earrings may be taped over for up to 6 weeks after the initial piercing during PE and sports 
club sessions. After this period of time, they should be removed by the child before the session or if 
this is not possible, removed by an adult at home on the day of the physical activity before coming 
to school.  
 
Hair & Accessories 
 
Hairstyles should be appropriate for a school setting and long hair should be tied back. Hair 
accessories should be minimal and in the school colours. 
 
Additional Information: 
 
In instances of extreme temperatures, we will send out additional information on recommended 
attire so that the children can be as comfortable as possible in school. 
 
School Uniform Provider 
 
Parents/Carers are able to purchase items of uniform with the school logo from Price & Buckland - 
https://price-buckland.co.uk/# 
 
Alternatively, all main supermarkets and department stores stock non-logo items of school uniform. 
We kindly ask that you ensure your child is dressed appropriately in their school uniform every day. 
If you have any difficulty in acquiring any of the uniform items, please let us know and we will try to 
assist you in any way we can. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about the uniform policy, please do not hesitate to contact 
us. A copy of the full policy can be found by click the link.  
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation. 
 
Mr Webster  
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